National Blindness Professional Certification Board

would like to announce
that the 

NATIONAL CERTIFICATION IN LITERARY BRAILLE (NCLB)

will be held on the following dates and locations:
	Austin,

Texas


	Criss Cole Rehabilitation Center
	Friday, June 12,  2009

8:00am-5:00pm

	Detroit,

Michigan


	Detroit Marriott Renaissance Center
	Saturday & Sunday, July 4-5,  2009

1:00pm-5:00pm

	Orangeburg,

New York


	Dominican College
	Sunday, July 12,  2009

8:00am-5:00pm

	Albuquerque,

New Mexico


	Albuquerque Grand Airport Hotel
	Saturday, Sept. 26,  2009

8:00am-5:00pm


A combined application/testing fee of $250 applies. For updates, application deadlines, and to apply online go to:
www.nbpcb.org/pages/announcements
For additional information, please visit the NBPCB website at: www.nbpcb.org, or contact Louise Walch, NBPCB Coordinator,
at (318) 257-4554 or braille@nbpcb.org.

